
II Township of 
Addington Highlands■ADDINGTON 

HIGHLANDS 

February 7, 2020 

The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh 
917 Lesperance Rd . 
Tecumseh, ON N8N 1W9 
lmoy@tecumseh.ca 

Re: Letter in Support of Resolution re: 911 Misdials 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Please be advised that at their January 14, 2020 meeting, the Council of the 
Corporation of the Township of Addington Highlands resolved to support your resolution 
requesting all levels of government and relevant associations to lobby the 
telecommunications industry and smart phone manufacturers to develop a solution to 
911 Misdials. 

I trust you will find this letter of support satisfactory. 

Sincerely, 

{1J!~td 
Christine Reed 
CAO/Clerk-Treasurer 

cc. Hon. Sylvia Jones - sylvia.jones@pc.ola.org 
Hon. Bill Blair - Bill.Blair@parl.gc.ca 
Daryl Kramp, MPP Hastings-Lennox & Add ington - daryl.kramp@pc.ola.org 
Derek Sloan, MP - Derek.Sloan@parl.gc.ca 
Federation of Canadian Municipalities - info@fcm.ca 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario - amo@amo.on.ca 
Ontario Association of Police Services Boards - oapsb@oapsb.ca 
Ontario Association of Chiefs of Police - oacpadmin@oacp.ca 

POBOX89 
FLINTON ON, KOH lPO 

(613) 336-2286 PH (613) 336-2847 FX 
www.addingtonhighlands.ca 
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